From:

Sent: Tuesday, 21 June 2022 8:58 AM

To: CIT Office of the Chief Executive <CITOfficeoftheChiefExecutive@cit.edu.au>
Subject: FOI request

Hi there,

I'm writing to request under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2016 the following:

e Any correspondence sent by CIT to Skills Minister Chris Steel between March 2021 and June
2022 about contracts awarded to The Patrick Hollingworth Family Trust. This request also
includes any details about meetings that may have been held on the matter.

e Any correspondence between the CIT board and the CIT executive between March 2021 and
June 2022 about contracts awarded to The Patrick Hollingworth Family Trust. This request
also includes any details about meetings that may have been held on the matter.

As this is a matter of significant public interest, and purports to the use of public money, | request
any fees in relation to processing this request be waived.

Kind regards,






